
 

Dear Friends and Supporters of Peter’s Place, 
 

We are blessed to share with you that our 11th Annual 5K Run/Walk  for Peter’s Place was a 
successful event last fall. It was a grand celebration. Thank you again to all of our sponsors, 
participants, awesome planning team and volunteers! 
 

This year, with much anticipation, on Saturday, October 5, 2019,  we  will proudly sponsor the 12th 
Annual 5K Run/Walk to be held in Moody Park at Longacre, Fairview Heights, IL . This event is to 
raise community awareness and funding for a home of recovery. Peter’s Place is a Christ Centered,  
non-denominational ministry aimed at providing free, long term residential support for young men 
ages 18-28 who struggle with substance abuse and/or mental illness. Our hope is to continue raising 
funds for this Christ focused home /ministry, so that it will soon become a reality for the many 
young men in our surrounding communities that seek transformation and healing. 
 

We are seeking your participation for sponsorship for this upcoming event. Please prayerfully 
consider this opportunity to make a difference, as we seek to provide Peter’s Place to young men who 
need HOPE. Please submit your sponsorships by 9/15/19. Donations are tax deductible.  
 

INDIVIDUAL OR BUSINESS $50.00         *CORPORATE $150.00            *PPP $500.00 
                                                                                                                             (Peter’s Place Partnership) 

          *If you desire your name/business on the 2019 Event T-shirt  to be worn by 
                                participants on race day, please check this box   
 

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  Peter’s Place Foundation, NFP 
        P.O. Box 71   O’Fallon, IL  62269 
 

In the MEMO -  PLEASE PRINT: Sponsorship 

Additional information, please refer to:  www.petersplacefoundation.org 
 

As we persevere, we are grateful for your prayers, contributions and ongoing support of 
encouragement toward this ministry. Thank you in advance for the blessing of your donation. We 
look forward to seeing you on Saturday, October 5th.  Catch the Vision. . . Peter’s Place Needs You! 
 

In His Hope, and for His Glory, 
 
 
 
Sherry  A. Koehl          Heidi Koehl 
Event Coordinator                                                                   Co-Chairperson 
(618) 558-0757                                                   
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